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Copy. of fetter No. 1143-3GS-62/3235, dated 3rd February, 1962 from Chief S to
“Punjab to A]l heads of departrients efc. efc. ecretary an

Subject :—Relaxation of ﬁge limit for the purpose of recruitment to Services in the P‘nnjaia State.

I am directed to invite a reference to Punjab Government letter No. 13979- 3&5«-61}413341'
dattd the 18th MNovember, 1961 on the subject noted above and to inform you that the conce-
“gsion of raising the maximum age limit for entry into Government service in this Srate extend
upto the 3lst March, 19565, is also admissible to candidates from all states.

2. The receipt of this letter may kindly be acknowledged.
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